
Dear Editor, 

 

My name is Katerina Oikonomou and I am currently an ICU atending at General Hospital of 
Larisa, Greece. I am also one of the authors of the submited paper and I performed the 
English edi�ng for the submited revised manuscript, so that the revised manuscript meets 
the publica�on requirement.  

From 2014-2020, I was working as a physician in pres�gious hospitals in the USA. I speak and 
write English fluently. I am the author in several other publica�ons (>20) and I am very 
familiar with the medical terminology as well. 

Thank you for your kind invita�on to submit our work to your journal and we hope to hear 
from you soon. 

 

Sincerely, 

Katerina Oikonomou  


